Jennifer Swokowski

From: Beth Ann Snyder <rich.beth@live.com>
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 8:59 AM
To: Jennifer Swokowski

Subject: External: Recovery Housing

My daughter suffers from substance use disorder (SUD) and recovery housing may have saved her life!

Our daughter was raised in a typical middle-class family with her four siblings. She struggled with SUD for
most of her teens into adulthood.

Before moving into recovery housing, she spent most of last year homeless, sleeping in tents in our city parks,
on the beaches, on the side of buildings and in the cold in unlocked garages and sheds. Recovery housing not
only provided her housing but the support and accountability she so desperately needs to maintain her
recovery, remain employed and become a full and active member of the community.

Recovery housing is a good thing for our community in addition to our citizens with SUD.

Beth Snyder

Be Alert !
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